http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=73509

New Auburn Chamber Executive Director named

(KLZA)-- Leslie Clark has been hired as the new Executive Director of the Auburn Chamber of Commerce.

Clark began her duties this week.

Clark serves as President of the Auburn Development Council Board and will serve another three-year term on the Board of Directors. In addition, she is the director of the Auburn Arts and Events and serves as secretary on the Auburn Memorial Library Board.

Many Signals Communications